
Committee on Health Coverage, Insurance, and Financial Services 

l would like to speak against LD 227 

To the Committee Chair and members of the Committee: 

Thank you for hearing my views on bill LD 227. I sincerely hope that you all 

keep an open mind as you listen to my views on this bill, and the views of 
others of like mind. 

I don’t need to tell you what is in this ungodly piece of legislation. You have 
crafted this bill and know exactly what you are doing in attempting to rip the 
rights of parents away from them and give them to people who care nothing 
for the long-term well-being of their children. 

Parents are the best ones to guide their children in matters of gender 

confusion and whether or not to seek an abortion for a difficult pregnancy. It is 

none of the state's business what these parents decide! It is none of YOUR 
business! You are not God. You have neither the wisdom nor integrity to rob 
caring parents of their RIGHT to take care of their own children. 

I vehemently oppose LD227. And l urge you to stand up, do the right thing and 

vote NO on LD227! ' 

Thank you again for listening to my views. 
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